
Environmental Quality Department 

Land Quality Division 

Equality State Bank Building 

401 i1est 19th Street 

Cheyenne, WyomL~g 80002 

Gentlemen: 

10802 Pineaire Drive 

Sun City, Arizona 85351 

April 28, 1984 

I am writing concerning the application by the Kerr-McGee Coal Corp­

oration for a permit for mining on the Jacobs Ranch Mine. As a 

holder of mineral rights on neighboring property, I wish to express 

my Objections to the issuance of this permit. I believe the poss­

ibility of oil development in this area is important and this develop­

ment would be delayed by issuing this permit. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ruth N. Hare 

Filed: 05/09/1984 WEQC


